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Don’t want to wait for the mail?
View the current issue of the

Lakes on Eldridge North Community 
Newsletter on the 1st day of each month at

www.PEELinc.com

Cypress Christian School 
Announces Blood Drive

	 The Student Council of Cypress Christian School asks you to help 
save a life by giving blood!  The Blood Mobile will be on campus from 
10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Monday, September 10.  Please stop by the 
school at 11123 Cypress N. Houston Road at Jones Road to donate.   
If you have questions about donating blood, visit www.giveblood.org.  
If you need directions to the school, please call 281-469-8829.

Cypress Assistance Ministries
GED & ESL Tutors Needed

	 Cypress Assistance Ministries is proud to be opening a new 
classroom for GED and ESL classes. This updated classroom space 
will provide a better opportunity for individual as well as group 
instruction. We are currently seeking dedicated volunteers to tutor 
adults in Math, Reading, Writing and English. Classes are held 
Monday through Thursday evenings. Please contact Lisa Basset or 
Kelly Thomas at 281-955-7684 if you are interested in this volunteer 
opportunity.
	 Cypress Assistance Ministries (CAM), located at 11202 Huffmeister, 
exists to provide a safe place for individuals or families to tell their 
story and be offered some measure of hope during difficult times. 
For a description of all our services and volunteer opportunities, 
please see our Web site, www.cypressassistanceministries.com
	 Donations to Cypress Assistance Ministries can be made Monday 
through Wednesday from 10AM – 6PM and Thursday through 
Saturday from 10AM – 3 PM. 
	 If you need further information, please give us a call at 281-955-
7684 and ask for Kelly or Lisa.

FREE ARTHRITIS 
LECTURE

	 Free arthritis lecture, presented by Q. Rehman, M.D. a board 
certified rheumatologist……September 6, 2007, 12pm to 1 pm, 
11297 Fallbrook Dr.  For more information contact Tere Kelly @ 
281-517-1008.

FREE FIBROMYALGIA 
LECTURE

	 Free Fibromyalgia Lecture, presented by Q. Rehman, M.D., a 
board certified rheumatologist.  September 27, 2007, 6pm to 7pm,  
11297 Fallbrook Dr.  For more information contact Tere Kelly @ 
281-517-1008
                        

Friday, Oct. 26, 2007
4:00 PM –7:30 PM

Kirk’s Playground.
Pumpkin Patch, Games, 

Cake Walk, MoonWalks, 
Giant Slide, & 
Concessions!

Come & Enjoy a fun filled 
evening with neighbors

& friends.  

Kirk Elementary
Pumpkin Patch & Festival
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Gate Attendant.....................................................713-856-6127
Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency)..................713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)..............281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency)....281-550-6663 
Poison Control................................................. 1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS............................................................713-681-1761
Waste Management..............................................713-695-4055 
                   	 (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
Aqua Services......................................................713-983-3602
	 (Service or emergencies 24 hrs).....713-983-3604
Harris County Tax Office.....................................713-224-1919 
Reliant Energy.................................................... 713-207-7777 
        	 (give pole # of street which is out)                
Entex (gas)........................................................... 713-659-2111                  
Time Warner Cable..............................................713-462-9000
Houston Chronicle...............................................713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info................................................713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary.................................................. 713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School............................................281-856-1100
Cy-Falls High School...........................................281-856-1000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc................. advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions are 
subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Submit at 
www.PEELinc.com
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Submit classified ads at 
www.PEELinc.com.
ADS: Deadline for submitting ads is the 10th of each month for 
publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

LOEN Board Of Directors
	

Jim Flanary...............................................................President
Don Byrnes..................................................... Vice President
Chris Chinni ........................................................... Treasurer
Peter Smart.............................................................. Secretary
John Kane.................................................................. Director

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to articles@PEELinc.com. 
Submissions must be received by the 15th of the month for the 
following month's issue. (Advertising deadline is the 10th of 
the month.)

For up-to-date announcements
and information check our

neighborhood website:
WWW.LOENHOA.COM

Advertising Information 
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Lakes on 
Eldridge North Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make 
it possible for all Lakes on Eldridge North residents to 
receive the monthly newsletter at no charge. No homeowners 
association funds are used to produce or mail the newsletters. 
If you would like to support the newsletter by advertising, 
please contact our Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or e-mail 
advertising@PEELinc.com. The advertising deadline is the 
10th of each month for the following month's newsletter.

We Create Beautiful Smiles!

S.M. Shirazi, D.D.S.
Cosmetic & Family Dentistry

713-466-3700
5630 North Eldridge

� 12+ years in practice
� New patients welcome
� Emergencies seen same day
� Payment plans available
� Most insurance accepted
� Movies available during treatment

New Patient
Special

Exam, X-Ray, Cleaning

Bleaching
Special
(Reg. $375)

$100
not applicable for insurance patients

$200
good thru 8/31/07
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h e r i t age t e x a s . c o m

Ann Knoche
Celebrating over 10 years of promoting
The Lakes on Eldridge Lifestyle
281.582.3911
annpk@heritagetexas.com

Professional Realtor to help you when you need it . . . .

AUTUMN BEGINS
 Sunday, September 23rd: First Day of Fall

Here you'll find fairs and festivals celebrating the season of Fall.

Saturdays and Sundays: Oct. 6th - Nov. 25th
Texas Renaissance Festival: Call 1-800-458-3435 
or visit www.texrenfest.com. 

October 3, 4, 5, & 6, 
Round Top 40th Annual Fall Antiques Fair Location: Round Top, Texas
visit www.roundtoptexasantiques.com

October 5 - 7th 
Gruene Music & Wine Fest: Benefiting Hospice and the United Way.
Call 830-629-5077 or visit www.gruenemusicandwinefest.org

October 5 - 8th
Greek Festival: Location 3511 Yoakum Call 713-526-5377 or visit
www.greekfestival.org.

October 13th & 14th 
Pet Fest: Pet fashion shows, photography, service groups, 
contests, micro-chipping, and rescue groups. 
Location: Old Town Spring. Call 281-288-2355. 

Saturday, October 13th - Sunday October 14th 
Houston Italian Festival: Location: Houston Farm and 
Ranch Club. One Abercrombie Drive. I-10 West - North on Hwy 6 
Call 713-524-4222 or visit www.HoustonItalianFestival.com. 

October 27th: 11am-7pm
German Festival: Free Admissions. Location: 24th Street 
and Winnie, Galveston, Texas. Call 409-762-8477
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Can you donate one or two hours of your time between 2:00 pm and 7:00 pm?
Can you help us with the set-up for this event between 9:00 am and 12 Noon?

Can you help us with the clean-up after the event between 7:00 pm and 8:00 pm?

If you, or a family member, are willing to donate some time on Saturday, September 29th, 
then please contact the Lakes on Eldridge Ladies Club via email loenladiesclub@hotmail.com 

or call Jane Seaman, Festival Coordinator, on 281-733-7929.

Lakes On Eldridge North
World Festival - September 29th 2007 - 2pm to 7pm 

A celebration of the many and wonderful Cultures represented in L.O.E.N. 
This will in turn benefit UNICEF International

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
CAN YOU HELP?

We are looking for volunteers to help with our World Festival on September 29th 2007.

St. Francis Episcopal Day School  
(18 months – eighth grade) believes that  
education is not only an academic journey  
but a journey of character as well. Come  
see why St. Francis is the educational gift  
you would want for your child. 

713.458.6117 Admissions Office 
www.sfedshouston.org 

Susan B. Lair, Ph.D., Head of School 

At St. Francis,  
we take pride in our students. 
Please join us for an intimate neighborhood coffee 
on Friday, September 14, at 9 a.m. in the home of  

St. Francis Episcopal Day School parent 
Laura Escalona, 6002 Diamond Bay Court. 

RSVP to lauraescalona@yahoo.com 

BRAKES
TUNE-UPS
AIR CONDITIONING
STATE INSPECTIONS

 
 

 

•
•
•
•

ELECTRICAL
SUSPENSION
ALIGNMENTS
TRANSMISSIONS

 
 

 

•
•
•
•

COMPLETE CAR REPAIR FOREIGN & DOMESTIC
FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED SINCE 1995

www.autocheck7.com

6259 N. ELDERIDGE
@ W. LITTLE YORK PHONE: (713) 466-9300

QUALITY CARE CENTER
AUTO CHECK

CHECK ENGINE
LIGHT DIAGNOSIS

With Service or Repair
($76 VALUE)

FREE
AC SERVICE CHECK

With Repairs
($29.95 Value)

FREE
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“Providing a Lifestyle, not just an address...”

KAY HORSCH

281-679-0101
kay@kayhorsch.com

ROYAL OAKS

Fine Properties
11689 Westheimer, Suite C

Houston, TX 77077
RoyalOaksFineProperties.com

Lakes on Eldridge
Resident & Realtor

(And your neighborhood watch dogs)

Simply log onto HAR.com and go to School 
Finder.  You’ll be allowed to search for schools 
based on the county, district, campus and/
or zip code.  The data includes demographic 
make-up, staff experience as well as TAAS and 
SAT score statistics.

OR SIMPLY CALL ME
and I’d be happy to assist you! 
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Cypress Christian School 
Celebrates 30 Years with

Special Events
Let the Celebration begin….

Friday, October 26, 2007 – Special 30th Year Homecoming 
Activities
Saturday, January 26, 2008 – Winter Banquet at Downtown Aquarium 
featuring Christian Comedian, David Ferrell and KSBJ Radio 
Personality, Susan O’Donnell 
Saturday, April 19, 2008 –Community Carnival and Family Fun 
Day 
Monday, May 5, 2008 – Community Golf Tournament

•

•

•

•

	 The Ladies Club of Lakes on Eldridge North community is 
once again organizing the annual community fall festival.  This 
year’s festival theme is ‘World Festival’; a celebration of the 
many and wonderful cultures represented in L.O.E.N.  A large 
portion of the proceeds raised during the festival will benefit 
UNICEF, an international organization that is recognized for 
their amazing work in the survival, development and protection 
of children worldwide.
	 Twin Lakes and Lakes on Eldridge homeowners are cordially 
invited to come and join the festivities. Tickets are now 
available.
	 The festival will take place on Saturday, September 29th 2007 
at the L.O.E.N. main clubhouse on Catalina Shores Drive.  In 
order to recognize and raise awareness, about the many cultures 
of the world this year’s festival will be offering attendees a 
wonderful diversity of Food, Merchandise, Activities, and 
Entertainment.  There will be a ‘World Food Market’ where 
attendees can purchase a variety of different ethnic cuisines.  To 
complement the food market there will also be a ‘World Craft 
Market’ offering a wide variety of international goods that can 
be purchased throughout the event.  For the younger members 
of the community there will be a ‘World Activity Park’ open 
from 2:00 pm to 5:00 pm.  Within the park there will be games, 
face painting, food, and drinks on offer. 
	 In addition to the markets and the activity park, there will also 
be ongoing cultural displays, international dance exhibitions, a 
raffle and a silent auction.
	 For the more mature family members the wine and beer bar 
will open between 5:00 pm and 7:00 pm within the clubhouse 
patio area. This will be accompanied by music from a live 
band.
	 There is still a limited number of food vendor, craft market 
vendor “with an International theme” and activity park 
sponsorship opportunities available.   Entry tickets will be 
available from July 14th at a VERY SPECIAL early-bird price.  
These tickets will only be available up until 12 Noon on the day 
of the event, at which time the price for entry will increase,
	 For more information on 
how you can be a vendor, 
o f f e r  s p o n s o r s h i p , 
obtain tickets, or indeed 
be an event volunteer, 
then please contact the 
L.O.E.N. Ladies Club at 
loenladiesclub@hotmail.
com.  

Lakes on Eldridge North 
(L.O.E.N.)

Community Fall Festival

State-of-the-Art Facility!
Elementary • Preschool • MDO

14120 Memorial (1 blk west of Kirkwood)

281-531-6088
Fully Accredited
www.yorkshireacademy.com

Est. 1984
email: admissions@yorkshireacademy.com

Now
Registering for
the 2007/2008

School Year!

Come visit and see why 22 students
from your neighborhood

choose to attend Yorkshire Academy!
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Buds & Blossoms, Inc.
Full Service Landscape Year Around

281-469-3378
Since 1989

Landscape
Design & Installation

Sprinkler Systems
License#5490

Sod Installation
Drainage

Flagstone
Custom Rockwork

14120 Cypress North Houston
in Cypress between Telge & Huffmeister

BudsandBlossoms1@aol.com

FinancingAvailable with Approved Credit

Take $3.00 off each flat
of regularly priced annuals
WITH COUPON $11.99

GARDEN CENTER COUPON

Reg. $14.99 exp. 09/30/07

one coupon per customer/no limit 

10% off your next
garden center purchase

GARDEN CENTER COUPON

ROCK NOT INCLUDED
Must present coupon before order is rung

exp. 09/30/07

•	Food s ta t ions  f rom around the world 
representing;
	 - America, Mexico, South America, Europe, 
Middle East & East Europe, Africa, East Indian, 
Asia and Pacific and Australasia.
•	International Wine Tasting
•	Dance exhibitions from around the world, 
	 - (examples) Irish, Chinese, American, European, 
East Indian and African
•	Games from around the world
	 - (examples) Kite Flying, Lawn Crocket, 
Boomerang and Haggis Tossing.
•	Demonstrations and opportunities to participate 
in customs from around the world
•	World artifact display
•	Henna Painting
•	World Treasure Hunt ( For Teenagers)
•	Best national costume (For All Family 
members)

Lakes On Eldridge North World Festival

A celebration of the many, 
and wonderful, cultures 

represented in LEON
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(Continued on page 10)

	 Backpacks come in all sizes, colors, fabrics, and shapes and help 
kids of all ages express their own personal sense of style. And if they’re 
used properly, they can be a useful tool for kids.
	 Many packs come with multiple compartments that help students 
stay organized while they tote their books and papers from home to 
school and back again. Compared to shoulder bags or purses, backpacks 
are better because the strongest muscles in the body - the back and 
the abdominal muscles - support the weight of the packs. When worn 
correctly, the weight is evenly distributed across the child’s body, and 
shoulder and neck injuries are less common than if the child carried a 
briefcase or purse.
	 As practical as backpacks are, though, they can strain muscles 
and joints and may cause back pain if they’re too heavy or are used 
incorrectly. However, there are steps you can take to help your child 
avoid back pain and other problems associated with improperly used 
packs.
What Problems Can Backpacks Pose?
	 Although many factors may lead to back pain - increased participation 
in sports or exercise, poor posture while sitting, and long periods of 
inactivity - some children have backaches because they’re lugging 
around their entire locker’s worth of books, school supplies, and 
assorted personal items all day long. But most doctors and physical 
therapists recommend that kids carry no more than 10% to 15% of 
their body weight in their packs.
	 To help understand how heavy backpacks can affect your child’s 
body, it helps to understand how the back works. Your child’s spine 
is made of 33 bones called vertebrae, and between the vertebrae 
are discs that act as natural shock absorbers. When a heavy weight, 
such as a backpack filled with books, is incorrectly placed on your 
child’s shoulders, the weight’s force can pull your child backward. To 
compensate, your child may bend forward at the hips or arch his or 
her back, which can cause your child’s spine to compress unnaturally. 
Because of the heavy weight, your child might begin to develop 
shoulder, neck, and back pain.
	 Kids who wear their backpacks over just one shoulder - as many kids 
do, because they think it looks better - may end up leaning to one side 
to offset the extra weight. They might develop lower and upper back 
pain and strain their shoulders and neck. Improper backpack use can 
also lead to poor posture. Girls and younger children may be especially 

Backpack Safety
at risk for backpack-related injuries because they’re smaller and may 
carry loads that are heavier in proportion to their body weight.
	 Also, backpacks with tight, narrow straps that dig into the shoulders 
can interfere with a child’s circulation and nerves. These types of straps 
can contribute to tingling, numbness, and weakness in the child’s arms 
and hands.
	 And bulky or heavy backpacks don’t just cause back injuries. Here 
are some other safety issues to consider:
•	 People who carry large packs often aren't aware of how much space 
the packs take up and can hit others with their packs when turning 
around or moving through tight spaces, such as the aisles of the school 
bus. 
•	 Students are often injured when they trip over large packs or the 
packs fall on them. 
•	 Carrying a heavy pack changes the way a person walks and increases 
the risk of falling, particularly on stairs or other places where the 
backpack puts the student off balance. 
Purchasing a Safe Pack
	 Despite their potential problems, backpacks are an excellent tool 
for children when used properly. But before you buy that trendy new 
backpack your kid or teen has been begging you for, consider the 
backpack’s construction.
	 The American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) recommends that 
parents look for the following when choosing the right backpack:
•	 a lightweight pack that doesn’t add a lot of weight to your child’s 
load (for example, even though leather packs look cool, they weigh 
more than traditional canvas backpacks) 
•	 two wide, padded shoulder straps - straps that are too narrow can 
dig into shoulders 
•	 a padded back, which not only provides increased comfort, but 
also protects your child from being poked by sharp edges on objects 
(pencils, rulers, notebooks, etc.) inside the pack 
•	 a waist belt, which helps to distribute the weight more evenly across 
the body 
•	 multiple compartments, which can also help distribute the weight 
more evenly 
	 Although packs on wheels (which look like small, overhead luggage 
bags) may be good options for students who have to lug around really 

Not Available Online
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Because every move matters!

Danielle Gebara
Direct: 832-788-6002
Off : 281-664-8300 Ext. 3153
dgebara@houston.rr.com

Proactive approach to Real estate

RESULTS

x

SOLD

( Knowledge+ Experience+ Communication )
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heavy loads, they may be less practical than traditional backpacks 
because they’re extremely difficult to pull up stairs and to roll through 
snow. Check with your child’s school before buying your child a rolling 
pack; many schools don’t allow them because they can pose a tripping 
hazard in the hallways.
Using Backpacks Wisely
Here are some easy steps your child can take to prevent injury when 
using a backpack:
Lighten the load. No matter how well-designed the backpack, doctors 
and physical therapists recommend that children carry packs of no more 
than 10% to 15% of their body weight - but less is always better. If 
your child doesn’t know what 10% to 15% of his or her body weight 
feels like, use the bathroom scale to get an idea (for example, if your 
child weighs 80 pounds, his or her backpack shouldn’t weigh more 
than 8 to 12 pounds).
	 A lot of the responsibility for packing lightly - and safely - rests with 
your child:
•	 Encourage your child to use the locker or desk frequently throughout 
the day instead of carrying the entire day’s worth of books in the 
backpack. 
•	 Make sure your child isn't toting unnecessary items - laptops, CD 
players, and video games can add extra pounds to your child’s pack. 
•	 Encourage your child to bring home only the books that are needed 
for homework or studying each night. 

•	 Ask about your child's homework planning. If you’ve noticed that 
your child seems to have a heavier pack on Fridays, he or she may 
be procrastinating on homework until the weekend, which may make 
the backpack much heavier. 
	 Use and pick up the backpack properly. Make sure your child uses 
both shoulder straps. Bags that are slung over the shoulder or across the 
chest - or that only have one strap - aren’t as effective at distributing 
the weight as bags with two wide shoulder straps, and therefore may 
strain muscles and increase the curvature of your child’s spine. It’s 
also a good idea to tighten the straps enough for the backpack to fit 
closely to your child’s body and sit 2 inches (5 centimeters) above 
your child’s waist.
	 Picking up the backpack the right way can also help your child 
to avoid back injuries. As with any heavy weight, your child should 
bend at the knees and grab the pack with both hands when lifting a 
backpack to the shoulders.
	 Use all of the backpack’s compartments, putting heavier items, such 
as textbooks, closest to the center of the back.
Being a Safe Backpack Advocate
	 Involving other parents and your child’s school in solving students’ 
backpack burdens might help to lessen kids’ loads. Some ways the 
school can get involved include:
•	 allowing students more time in between classes to use lockers 
•	 purchasing paperback books 

Backpack Safety- (Continued from page 8)

(Continued on Page 11)

Not Available Online
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 • Challenging academics in a nurturing environment
 • Character education through peacemaking skills
 • Hands-on environmental education in an award-

winning Outdoor Classroom

Celebrating 30 Years of Excellence
The Branch School

Where Children Love Learning
Three years - 5 th grade

1424 Sherwood Forest
Houston, Texas 77043
713-465-0288
Applications accepted year-round
Call for a tour and information.

www.TheBranchSchool.org

Now Enrolling
2007-2008

Accredited by Southern Association of Colleges and Schools

2006 Teacher of the Year Award – The Christa McAuliffe
In Search of Excellence Award – Houston West Chamber of Commerce
2005 Lucie Wray Todd Environmental Education Award - Houston 
Audubon Society

YARDMASTERS, Inc.
“Where Beautiful Lawns Begin”

281-469-5158

Mulch - Flowers
Lawn Service - Clean Ups

Landscaping
Rock - Flagstone
Outdoor Lighting
Drainage Systems
Sprinkler Systems (LI 5455)

www.yardmastersinc.com

15420 Telge Road • SERVING NW HOUSTON SINCE 1990
FINANCING AVAILABLE • INSURED FOR YOUR PROTECTION

•	 implementing school education programs about safe backpack 
use 
•	 purchasing books on CD-ROM or putting some curriculum on the 
school's website, when possible 
You may need to adjust your child's backpack and/or reduce how much 
your child is carrying if he or she:
•	 struggles to get the backpack on or off 
•	 has back pain 
•	 leans forward to carry the backpack 
	 If your child continues to have back pain or has numbness or 
weakness in the arms or legs, talk to your child's doctor or physical 
therapist.
Updated and reviewed by: Mary L. Gavin, MD
Date reviewed: August 2004
Originally reviewed by: Richard W. Kruse, DO

Backpack Safety- (Continued from page 10)

This information was provided by KidsHealth, one of the largest 
resources online for medically reviewed health information written 
for parents, kids, and teens. For more articles like this one, visit 
www.KidsHealth.org or www.TeensHealth.org.  ©1995-2006. The 
Nemours Foundation

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Not Available Online
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Advertising 
Information 

Please support the businesses that 
advertise in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter. Their advertising 
dollars make it possible for all Lakes 
on Eldridge North residents to receive 
the monthly newsletter at no charge. No 
homeowners association funds are used 
to produce or mail the newsletters. If 
you would like to support the newsletter 
by advertising, please contact our 
Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or e-
mail advertising@PEELinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 10th of 
each month for the following month's 
newsletter.

MIWS-968-317 )6497( moc.looPnogaraP
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	 School is back in session as of August 
27th. Please be aware of children walking 
and biking to and from school. Of course, we 
want all children to be safe and school buses 
are relatively safe. However, accidents and 
injuries involving school buses do happen. 
More often than not these injuries happen 
when children are entering or exiting the 
bus. Here are some safety tips for school 
bus riders.
•	Have a safe place to wait for the bus, away 

from traffic and the street.
•	Stay away from the bus until it comes to 

a complete stop and the driver signals you 
to enter.

•	Hold onto the handrails when entering or 
exiting the bus.

•	Once on the bus, take your seat and 
remain seated face forward.

•	Talk quietly so that you don’t distract the 
driver.

•	Never throw things on the bus and keep 
your hands to yourself.

•	When you exit the bus, take ten giant 
steps away from the bus. When you are 
closer than 10 feet from the bus, the driver 
might not see you. This is known as the 
DANGER ZONE.

•	 If you forget something on the bus, do 
not return to the bus to get it. The driver 
might not see you.

•	Be aware of the street traffic around 
you.

•	 If you need to cross the street, cross in 
front of the bus never behind the bus.

	 Motorists should follow safety rules 

around school buses. Yellow flashing 
lights indicate that the bus is preparing to 
stop. Motorists should slow down and be 
prepared to stop. Red flashing lights indicate 
that the bus has stopped and that children are 
getting on or off. Motorists must stop their 
cars and wait until the red flashing lights are 
turned off.
Here are a few more traffic safety tips for 
motorists.
•	When backing out of the driveway or 

garage, watch out for children.
•	When driving through neighborhoods 

and especially in school zones, watch out 
for children. Children don’t always pay 
attention to traffic and don’t always know 
that motorists have trouble seeing them.

•	Slow down. Watch out for children 
walking or playing in the street.

•	Be alert and ready to stop. Children 
sometimes dart into the street.

	 Basically “Watch out for our Lakes on 
Eldridge North children!”.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private 
publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not 
sanctioned by any homeowners association or 
organization, nor is it subject to the approval of 
any homeowners association or organization, 
nor is it intended, nor implied to replace any 
publication that may be published by or on 
behalf of any homeowners association or 
organization.  At no time will any source be 
allowed to use the Lakes on Eldridge North 
Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to 
others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any 
media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, 
commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under 
penalty of law without written or expressed 
permission from Peel, Inc. The information 
in the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter is 
exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.
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If you are seeking a proven, real estate EXPERT to...
 FIND A QUALIFIED BUYER FOR YOUR HOME WITHIN YOUR REQUIRED TIME FRAME 

 PROVIDE A DETAILED ACCURATE ASSESSMENT OF YOUR HOME’S CURRENT MARKET VALUE 

 HELP YOU TO STAGE YOUR HOME TO ENSURE MAXIMUM APPEAL AND OBTAIN TOP DOLLAR 

 PROVIDE YOU WITH EXPERT ADVICE AND GUIDANCE THROUGHOUT THE ENTIRE PROCESS  

Just give me a call at: 

(832) 457-1989 
THE MORTON GROUP

14525 FM 529, SUITE 200 
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77095

T i m   Z i i f l e 
BROKER ASSOCIATE, CRS, ALHS, ASR, ABR, MIRM 

KNOWLEDGE + EXPERIENCE (25+ YRS) = RESULTS!
Lakes On Eldridge Specialist And Homeowner 

www.har.com/timziifle              E-mail: tcziifle@msn.com        www.realtor.com/houston/ziifle

My Previous Clients Have Said… 
“So let me just say that if you want the hardest working, most straightforward, most thorough, friendliest real 
estate agent you could ever hope for, call Tim.” 
               Dave & Elaine R.
“We really appreciated the direct one-on-one contact you were able to provide to us, along with your           
outstanding knowledge of the market, how to present the home and your negotiating skills” 
                 Paul & Alinta S. 
“It was very important to my wife and I that our agent was available when needed. Tim proved readily available 
when contacted via telephone and email. Tim also followed up with every agent that showed the house to   
obtain feedback on a potential sale as well as to obtain advice on how to improve showings.” 
                             Christopher & Jenny H. 
“I have bought and sold two other homes and Tim is the best realtor I ever had. He is smart and               
knowledgeable, professional and friendly, and helpful, looks after your interests, is always on time and     
available by phone or email.”  
                   Karl B. 
“I am writing to thank you for all your help in successfully marketing & selling our US home as part of my 
transfer from Houston to Stavanger, Norway. Your professional, no-nonsense approach and sound pre-sale 
preparatory advice was much appreciated. Your knowledge and ability to navigate the intricate processes of 
international oil company sale procedures was also very helpful. Your experience and understanding of the 
north-west Houston market proved valuable in pitching our house appropriately.” 

       Ian W.
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When we say “Nobody Outcleans The Maids”® we mean it. When you hire us, we’ll assign you
a team that’s bonded, insured, uniformed, fully trained, supplied with state-of-the-art equipment
and ready to give you a healthier, more thorough clean than you’ve ever experienced before. 

Some things we’ll always do. Our 22-Step Healthy Touch® Deep Cleaning System

Kitchen
• Clean sink 
• Clean appliance exteriors
• Clean inside microwave
• Clean range top
• Damp wipe cabinet doors
• Clean counters
• Hand wash floor
• Load dishwasher

Bathrooms
• Clean sinks, counters; change towels
• Clean, disinfect toilets, tubs, showers
• Hand wash, disinfect floors

All Rooms
• Pick up and straighten
• Dust sills, ledges, wall hangings
• Remove cobwebs
• Dust/vacuum furniture
• Vacuum floors, carpets
• Vacuum stairs
• Vacuum under beds
• Change linens, make beds
• Empty trash

Windows
• Clean entry window & one 

set of patio door windows
• Clean window over kitchen sink

When was the last time 
someone got down on hands

and knees and cleaned your
bathroom floors?

100% Satisfaction Guarantee
Call us within 24 hours after your
clean. If we didn't clean something
to your satisfaction, we will reclean
it – free of charge.

Call today for a FREE, no obligation
estimate right over the phone.

832-593-7500
www.maids.com

	 We often get telephone inquires from prospective clients seeking 
pricing on replacement garage doors.  Often times the request is for 
a “standard size” or a “single car” door.  The perils of such shopping 
techniques are numerous and erroneous for both the dealers and the 
homeowners.  I am aware of a company that “sells” garage doors 
over the phone.  The installers report as many as 50% of these sales 
result in wrong sizing and/or colorations being delivered and a high 
percentage of customer dissatisfaction due to hidden add ons on lesser 
quality that expected.
	 The following tips will help guide homeowners in selection:
1.	Know your Service Company.  Often times companies with no 
more than a tech with a truck in Central Texas use call centers out 
of the area to book appointments and do not have a bona fide office 
location in the service area.
2.	Know the Product.  Over 90% of new doors today are designed to 
last less than 5 years.  Factors such as thickness of steel in the door 
and moving parts, plastic vs. steel in critical components and the 
design of the spring system will affect life expectancy.
3.	Usually warranties quoted apply only to the paint.  The majority of 
door manufacturers provide only a 12-month parts and labor warranty 
on moving parts.
4.	How are Warranty Calls Handled?  Ask about duration of response, 

Garage Doors: Getting What You Pay For
Submitted by Kat Brogden

are annual service calls required, has the company been in business 
long term.
5.	Does the Company Request an On-Site Inspection Before Finalizing 
Price?  A large percentage of installations are not “standard” due to 
structural design, foundation settlement, etc.
6.	Be Aware of Hidden Warranty Escapes.  For instance, most door 
manufacturers require a special 
bracket when connecting a garage 
door opener to preserve their 
warranty.   Most service 
companies don’t mention 
it.
	 A garage door is 
not only a significant 
investment, it is also a 
potential safety hazard 
and in most cases, the 
largest decoration on the 
front of your home.
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Katie, 17*+......... •......•............. •......................•......  ........713-896-7941
Ryan, 15+...................•......•...... •.............. •.............  ........713-896-7941
Jessica, 16......... •...........................................................713-937-1383
Erica, 14............ •...........................................................713-937-1383
Thomas, 11................•............. •.......•..............•...............713-856-7372
Steven, 14.........................•.............................................713-856-5666
James, 16...................•....................................................713-466-8298
Courtney, 12...... •......•....................................................713-493-0288
Tom, 14............. •......•....................................................713-466-6878
Elisse, 17........... •......•....................................................713-896-9495
Leslie, 11**....... •...........................................................832-467-4842
Greta, 19............ •......•...... 	Christmas & Summer Only..................713-896-4170
Rachel, 13**..... •...........................................................713-896-0065
Samantha, 16..... •...........................................................713-983-9706
Max, 16............. •.............•...... •......................................713-896-7941
Mathilde, 17...... •......•....................................................281-777-1311
Katie, 17................................................................•........713-896-7941
Jaime,14**+...... •......•....................................................713-849-5430
Maria, 17........... •...........................................................713-896-1535
Nadjma, 16........ •...........................................................832-715-8685
Manga, 14......... •...........................................................713-391-6353
Benazir, 12.....................................................................281-558-3611
Krystal, 16......... •...........................................................832-243-6895
*First Aid Certified with Boy Scouts        ***Fluent in Spanish
** Red Cross Babysitting Program        + CPR (Red Cross WSI certified)

Teenage Jobseekers
The following young people are interested in making a little extra 
money.  If you would like to be included, removed, or updated in the 
next issue, please submit at www.PEELinc.com.  All information 
must be received by the 10th of the month.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Not Available Online

Water Softener & Reverse Osmosis
Maintenance, Repair,

Sales & Service
Filters available for most systems.

Advanced Water Solutions

281-469-9227
GE Water has over 500 US Certified Platinum Dealers.    We were one of  only 5 dealers awarded the

“Outstanding customer support, sales & service” plaque for 2005 and 2006.
Licensed and Insured Water Treatment Specialist  No. WT0001839

Ask about our “Don’t lift a
 Finger 

Maintenance Program”.

Friendly Service

& Low Prices.Platinum Dealer
GE
Water & Process Technologies

If you would like to submit YOUR recipe to the Lakes on 
Eldridge Newsletter email it to articles@peelinc.com.

Brownies
	 1/2 Cup shortening		  1-3/4 Cup flour
	 2 Cups sugar	 	 	 1 tsp. salt
	 4 eggs		 	 	 1/4 Cup cocoa
	 1 tsp. vanilla	 	 	 Pecans (optional)
	 Cream shortening and sugar. Add eggs and vanilla. 
Combine flour, salt, and cocoa. Add to creamed mixture. 
Add chopped pecans. Bake in greased and floured pan.
350 degrees for 30 minutes.
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  ☎  Voice 512-989-8905                              www.PEELinc.com

Peel, Inc.
203 W. Main Street, Suite D
Pflugerville, Texas 78660
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#1 In LAKES ON ELDRIDGE SALES 
 LAKES ON ELDRIDGE HOMEOWNER 

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
281-925-3047

www.stevehardcastle.com
• RE/MAX Westside #1 TOP PRODUCER for 18 years (’89 – ‘06) 
• Top Twenty Realtors in Houston-out of over 20,000 HAR 

members (Per Houston Business Journal) 
• Top 1% of all Realtors in North America (1989-2006)
• Top Twenty RE/MAX agents in Houston Area (out of 1700 

agents)
• Chairman’s Club; Hall of Fame; Lifetime Achievement Award 
• Certified Residential Specialist (held by only 4% of Realtors) 
• Broker; Relocation Expert; 25 years of real estate experience 

Site for Neighborhood News & Photos
www.loenorthnews.com


